
 
 

 
 

 

  

Join us in saying farewell… 

Please join us in saying farewell to  

Heather-Anne Grant as she takes on a new 

position with The Department of Agriculture  

On Wednesday, February 13, 2013 

From 10-11am 

In the Business & Social Sciences Boardroom 

Congratulations Heather-Anne! 


